
From: David Brakebill <brake4bears@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 11:43 AM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Opposition to 536 Fleming Transient License tranfer 
 

Dear Ms Phillips, 
 
For the record, I would like to be noted for being opposed to the transfer of transient licenses 
to the property located at 536 Fleming St in Key West. 
 
This keeps getting postponed and it's time to end it once and for all 
 
David Brakebill 
1115 Margaret St Apt #4 
Key West, FL  33040 
305-394-0953 
 


